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Praise the Lord on October 18th we finally move into our new church building in Minsk, Belaurs!!! We have a large meeting room that seats 150 , two rooms for Sunday School, a small office, plenty of parking places.
This was our first service in our new church building and we had many guests, especially from Berezino, Mogilev, and we were privileged to have General Presbyter, Bishop Endecott.
It was very exciting time as my friends and pastors from different churches came to the front and prayed and dedicated the church building to the Lord. Pastor Slava from Newlife Church shared that we will have seven services on Sunday, then we will build a new building, and we received this Word. We are planning to do many different things with facility; go to the neighborhoods and invite people to the church, and every other Friday do special events for young people. But before we can have open services, we are required to have all the paperwork correct for the building, and this is our next big giant step of faith! Please, we ask you join us in prayer for this.
I'm so grateful to everyone who was helped us financially, supported us in prayer and made this possible - thank you so much!!!
Overseer Gena
Minsk, Belarus

Otsikko

Voit hyödyntää tämän mallin rakennetta Aloitus-välilehden Tyylit-valikoimasta. Voit muokata otsikoita otsikkotyyleillä tai korostaa tekstin tärkeitä kohtia muilla tyyleillä, kuten Korostus ja Erottuva lainaus. Nämä tyylit on suunniteltu näyttämään hyvältä ja helpottamaan ajatusten välittämistä muille.
Voit ryhtyä toimeen vaikka nyt heti.


